
Policy W9 – Non-Standard (Decorative) Street 
Lighting 

 

 

1. Policy Intention 

To provide guidance to developers regarding the requirements expected by the Shire of Murray 

when applying non-standard (decorative) street lighting in new subdivisions. 

2. Policy 

Non-Standard (Decorative) Street Lighting within Subdivisions will only be approved under the 

following conditions: 

• must be part of Western Powers’ Street Vision contract (i.e. must use Western 

Powers’ decorative Street Lights); 

• all electrical connections to be installed in accordance with current Western Power 

guidelines; 

• layout and design of street lighting to comply with current Australian Standards; 

• the developer is responsible for providing all work and associated costs for the 

design, supply, installation, connection, commissioning, insurance and maintenance 

of the entire installation; and 

• the developer is responsible for ensuring compliance with all relevant authorities and 

obtaining the necessary approvals. 
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